
Announcements 

Service 

From the Heart food pantry featured item for 
January is paper products, cereal and canned 
fruit  
 
Love Thy Neighbor Jar: January contributions are 
for ELCA Disaster relief 

Worship 

The bulletin for the 8:30 radio worship 

service and the monthly newsletter are 

available on our website: 

www.trinitylutheranlax.org 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
We are looking for volunteers to read scripture les-
sons at the 8:30am Sunday service...please visit the 
church website www.trinitylutheranlax.org and sign 
up using the link under Needs and Notes, or call the 
church office at 608.782.6200 to get on the sched-
ule! 

This week at Trinity 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 14 
8:30a Worship 
 
MONDAY, JANUARY 15 
4-6:00p Kid’s Clothes Closet  
5-6p Monday Meals 
5:30-7:00p From the Heart Food Pantry 
 
TUESDAY, JANUARY 16 

Office closed 
 
WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 17 
 
THURSDAY, JANUARY 18 
 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 19 
 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 20 
5:30p Worship 
 

 
 
 

Received for the Door Lock Fund, given 
by Betty Bess 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TRINITY OFFICE HOURS 
Monday...8:45-1:00 
Tuesday...office closed 
Wednesday...8:45-2:00 
Thursday...8:45-2:00 
Friday...8:45-2:00 

 

Gifts 



Etc... 
ANNUAL CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

Trinity’s annual congregational meeting will be held on Sunday, February 4th after the 
8:30am service. 

 
INTERIM PASTOR EMAIL 

Pastor Melinda is now set up with a Trinity Lutheran email address. You can contact her at: 
pastormelinda@trinitylutheranlax.org 

 
 

GIVING STATEMENTS 
2017 giving statements will be available beginning January 15th to assist with your tax prep-
arations.  Please request a copy by contacting the church office at (608)782-6200 or 
office@trinitylutheranlax.org.  

 
MOBILE MEALS 

Mobile Meals is scheduled to make meal deliveries the week of January 14th through 
20th. If you’d like to help out, please contact Joanne Thoftne for more information. 
 
 

PLEASE JOIN! 
Social Ministry is looking for new members to serve on our committee.  We meet once a 
month on the 2nd Wednesday at 5:30. Please consider joining us!  Please contact Julie 
Thoftne or Kathi Volden to find out more. 


